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Diary Dates 2018-2019  
 
 

Date Time  Event 
Wednesday 28th 

November 
2.00 – 3.00 Emotion Coaching Training for parents 

Friday 30th November 9.15 P2M Art gallery 

Saturday 1st December 10.30 – 1.30 Christmas School Fayre 

Monday 3rd  December 1.30 pm M&M Productions @ Riverbank (Cinderella) 

Monday 10th December 9.30 & 1.15 Christmas Concert -  Primary 1 

Monday 10th December 11.00 & 2.00 Christmas Concert – Primary 2, 3 & 4 

Tuesday 11th December 9.30 & 2.00 Christmas Concert – Primary 5, 6 & 7 

Wednesday 12th 
December 

12.00 – 2.00 Christmas Lunch – pupils 

Wednesday 12th 
December 

6.30 Choir singing at St Machar Academy Christmas 
Concert 

Thursday 13th December 1.00 – 3.15 P1 Christmas Party 

Friday 14th December  All day Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 14th December 1.00 – 3.15 P2 Christmas Party 

Monday 17th December 1.00 – 3.15 P3 Christmas Party 

Tuesday 18th December  1.00 – 3.15 P4 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 19th 
December 

1.00 – 3.15 P5 Christmas Party 

Thursday 20th December 1.00 – 3.15 P6 Christmas Party 

Friday 21st December  1.00 – 3.15 P7 Christmas Party 

 
 
Book Fayre 
The Book Fayre is in school this week, your children have been allocated a time to visit and make 
purchases at the book fayre – the timetable is available on the school website. 
 
Christmas concert tickets 
Today you will receive a paper copy of the request for tickets form for the Christmas Concert – 
please ensure that you return it with payment by Monday 3rd of December to ensure your receive 
your tickets.  Any spare tickets will be on sale at the School Office from 8.30 am on Thursday 6th 
December. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://webmail.glowscotland.org.uk/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=glowscotland.org.uk&u=gw08jollymaxine&url=http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk&urlHash=-1.2841638085966078E304


   

 

Parent Council email address: pcriverbank@aberdeen.npfs.org.uk 
School Website: http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk 

 

Cashless Catering 
You will be aware that we are now using ‘Cashless Catering’ in school.  If you wish to add credit to 
your child’s account, you can do so online or by cash.  Ideally, we would hope that as many parents 
as possible use the online system but if you wish to pay by cash, dinner staff will be in the main 
office from 8.50 – 9.00 am each day – you will not be able to pay by cash at any other time.  
Children will still be provided with lunch regardless of whether there is sufficient money in the 
account buy you should credit money as soon as possible.  Children in P1-P3 and those who 
qualify for free school meals do not need to add money to the account. 
Below is a link to a short video which explains more about the new system and how to credit money 
to your child’s account.   
 
https://vimeo.com/161739586  
 
 
 
 

https://vimeo.com/161739586

